4C for Children

African American Chamber

Beech Acres Parenting Center

Bethany House

Caracole

Center for Addictions Treatment

Center for Independent Living
Options

Central Community Health Board

The Children’s Home of Cincinnati

Cincinnati Assoc. for the Blind
and Visually Impaired

Cincinnati Works

Community Action Agency

Cornerstone Renter Equity

Council on Aging

Dress for Success Cincinnati

Easterseals Serving Greater
Cincinnati

First Step Home

Freestore Foodbank

GLAD House

Greater Cincinnati Behavioral
Health Services

Greater Cincinnati Urban League

Housing Opportunities Made
Equal

IKRON

Interact for Health

Interfaith Hospitality Network

Jewish Family Services

Legal Aid Society

Lighthouse Youth Services

Mercy Neighborhood Ministries

National Assoc. of Social Workers

Ohio Valley Goodwill Industries

Ohio Valley Residential Services

Our Daily Bread

People Working Cooperatively

Per Scholas

Queen City Kitchen

Santa Maria Community Services

Society of 5t. Vincent de Paul

St. Joseph Orphanage

Strategies to End Homelessness

Talbert House

Tender Mercies

UMADAOP

United Way of Greater Cincinnati

Valley Interfaith Community
Resource Center

Villedge, Inc.

Wesley Community Services

The Women'’s Fund

Women Helping Women

YMCA of Greater Cincinnati

YWCA Greater Cincinnati
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Human Services Chamber
of Hamilton County

0180169

Dear Mayor Cranley and Honorable Council Members,

November 12, 2018

I am writing on behalf of our 51 Human Services Chamber members to
express support for the short-term rental ordinance proposed by Council
Member Mann. If adopted, this ordinance will provide a guaranteed source
of revenue of approximately $1M per year to support affordable housing
and eviction prevention initiatives. Additionally, the ordinance will reduce
the displacement of low-income residents and loss of affordable housing
that can occur when low-cost units are converted to short-term rentals.

At a time when 4,000 families in the City are evicted each year and there is
a 25,000-unit shortage of affordable housing for low-income households in
urban Hamilton County, the City must make every reasonable effort to
preserve and increase the supply of quality, affordable housing. We believe
this ordinance strikes a reasonable balance between the rights of property
owners to profit from their investments and the obligations of government
to ensure that their citizens have quality, affordable housing.

We request that you support the short-term rental ordinance.

Respectfully,
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Gina Marsh
Executive Director

P.0O. Box 20039, Cincinnati, Ohio 45220
www.humanserviceschamber.org



